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£500 thank you payment for personal assistants. 
The payment is £500 pro rata based on average hours worked. 
Eligible personal assistants include those who worked for a continuous 4-week period between 17 march 2020 and 30 November 2020. 
Personal assistants apply for the payment via the online national portal. 
Confirmation of employment during the eligible dates is required to apply for the payment. 
Payments will be received from mid-July onwards. 
The web address for the portal is: www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/500PoundApplicationsForPAs/
 
The helpline 0800 841 1321 is available from Monday - Friday 9.30am - 4.30pm. 
You can email the team at PA500@gov.scot
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